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1. PSTC & MOUT 

a. Preliminary conversations have resumed with local first responders 

regarding PSTC project   

b. Connecting 2004 Chancellor’s Office approved project with 2016 state 

funding commitment for MPC’s PSTC project (projected $6 million) 

c. Next step – initial project drawings/conceptual design in spring 

2. Guided Pathways  

a. Conversations have started with GP leadership regarding implementation of 

recommendations 

b. Full “roll-out” plan and timelines to be distributed early spring 

3. VPAA & VPAS Searches 

4. MPC’s Reopening Plan (Friday Forum) 

a. Focus is on providing student limited space for essential items by spring 

2021 (Initial MPC Stage 2 implementation) 

5. Degree Audit Meeting 

a. Scheduled meeting with Early Alert Team & Hobsons (Starfish) to discuss 

next steps  

6. Thank You! 

7. Questions 

 

 


